

PRESIDENT: Pat Driscoll - 226-4359

VICE PRESIDENT: Ray Wyland - 645-1034

SECRETARY/TREASURER - Rosemary Frank - 451-8187

DESIGNEES: Roger Westerberg - 458-0708

Al Amsden - 484-4058

Meeting: Monday July 13, 1982

Sanborn Aviation 7:30 P.M.

The meeting was brought to order rather late by Rosemary Frank with a good group in attendance. We all introduced outselves and our project. Al Amsden reported no designee report.

I introduced Mary Schertler from Bruce Vento's office who did an excellent job on answering question after question on increasing the tax on aviation fuel. She promised to research the subject more thoroughally and get back to us. Mary was joined much later by Congressman Bruce Vento who also promised to look into the matter.

Ron Voelkner donated a book to the chapter. It is entitled "Sourdough Sky" by Stephen Mills and James Phillips. (Bonanza books, div of Crown Publishers, NY)

Special Announcement: Jim and Sue Tome are thr proud parents of a baby boy who arrived June 19, 1982. The chapter sent flowers.

See YOU at the meeting!!!

Rosemary